
 

 
TWIN RIVERS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
16 September 2019 

Dear Parents 

 

Just a very quick letter to wish you all a very warm, slightly belated welcome back. 

 

Here’s trusting that you were all able to get some quality time with your children over the holidays. 

 

The third term of the year is always very busy with exams, internal and external (for Grade 7s) plus all the usual 

end of year activities such as plays, galas, speech nights, Leavers’ Dance and many others. 

 

We look to you to join us in helping your children have a happy and successful term in all regards. 

 

Very sadly, due to the economic climate that we find ourselves in, we are losing several members of staff both 

academic and sporting at the end of this term and even one at the end of September. 

 

As you are aware there is a meeting to discuss the fees tomorrow night and I look forward to welcoming you to 

that in the hopes that we can collectively do the best that we can to ensure that Twin Rivers remains the school 

that it is – and even grows stronger in the months and years ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M N MACKENZIE 

HEADMASTER 


